
 

 

 
 

Dear  
 
 
A620 BABWORTH ROAD -  40MPH SPEED LIMIT ORDER  (TRO  1236) – PUBLIC ADVERT  
 
Via East Midlands Ltd, working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council is proposing to 
introduce an extension to the  40mph speed limit on Babworth Road, Retford. The lower speed 
limit, which would replace the existing 50mph speed limit, is being introduced as it would improve 
safety for pedestrians and road users. 
 
The proposals will be advertised in the Nottingham Post on 21st June 2019 with notices displayed 
on site. A plan showing the extents of the proposed speed limit is attached (Drawing Number 
H/JE/3150/001) along with a copy of the site notice. 
 
Before proceeding further , I wish to consider the views of residents and organisations who may be 
interested in this matter. If your comments are in the form of an objection to the proposals and if 
they cannot be resolved, they will be reported through the County Council’s procedures at the 
appropriate time.  
 
 
Any observations on these proposals should reach me in writing via letter or email by 19th July 
2019. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerley 
  

 
 
Jamie Earls 
Senior Improvements Officer 
Tel: 0115 9772718 
Email: Tmconsultation@viaem.co.uk 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 Your ref :   
My ref:  H/JE/TRO 1236 

Date:  17th June 2019  
  


